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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Children’s Mental Health Week 

As you may be aware that this week is Children’s Mental Health week , this years theme is Express 

Yourself –well done if you joined in with the ‘Wear it inside out day’ there are some photos of ‘wear it  

inside out’ taking place here at school. During this time of lockdown keeping heathy both inside and out 

can be a real challenge and as part of Children Mental Health Week  here are  some links to some      

resources that you can use at home.   

https://www.partnershipforchildren.org.uk/2021/01/Supporting-Childrens-Mental-Health-Week-2021.html 

Another useful place for resources is: 

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/parents-and-carers/ 

Our SEN Governor has also identified a website which has lots of useful information for supporting    

children with additional learning needs or Autism. However, this website contains lots of really useful  

ideas for all parents -especially where having a daily structure is important. 

https://councilfordisabledchildren.org.uk/sites/default/files/field/attachemnt/Supporting%20Children%

20with%20LD%20%26%20ASD%20with%20COVID%20Isolation.pdf 

Parents and Carer Questionnaire 

Thank you to everyone that completed the Remote learning questionnaire –we have had a really good    

number of responses to this. Thank you for all the positive comments about our Remote Learning –           

I have shared these with the teachers– as well as the suggestions for how we can further develop our  

Remote Learning.  One of the key elements that has been identified through the survey is that many  

parents and carers would like a blended approach to remote learning with some live lessons and some 

that are pre-recorded.  This does vary across the school with parents of the youngest children indicating 

that pre-recorded lessons and older pupils preferring more live teaching. We will use this feedback as 

we move towards further developing our Remote Live Learning. Both Miss Gloag and Miss Burrell have 

been trialling some live teaching and we will be looking at using their expertise to develop this further.  

Remote Learning Champions of the week: 

The Big Top 3! Joint No.1s!!! 

No.1   4AT 100%  -Amazing 

No.1  Reception 100% -Amazing 

No.3  2L 96% -Fantastic 



This week’s home learning 



This week’s home learning 



Some of our pupils at home and in school    
taking part in Wear it Inside Out Day 

Celebrating mental health Week 

 

 

 

Well done to  Year 3, they have managed to beat nearly every 
class in school on Times tables Rock stars. 

Will they make it a full score ?—they are currently in a battle 
with Year 6 and it has been neck and neck all week. 

 


